

Mansfield District Council

Creating a District where People can Succeed

Ms Margaret Campbell request-56278-3b6ca727@whatdotheyknow.com

Your Ref:

Our Ref: JH/2011/FOI/975

When calling please ask for: J Hart

Date: 17 January 2011

Dear Madam,

Request for Information Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)

I refer to your request REF No 2011/FOI/975 received on 4 January 2011, requesting information on allotment provision and usage as of January 2011.

Under s.1 (1) (a) of the FOIA I can confirm that the Council does hold the information you have requested.

1) How many allotment sites are there in Mansfield for which the Council has access to waiting list data?

Answer: 589

2) What is the total number of plots on these sites?

Answer: 589

3) What is the total number of people on waiting lists for these sites?

Answer: 65 for those managed by MDC. Mansfield Woodhouse allotments are managed on our behalf by The Mansfield Woodhouse Garden Allotment Holders Association and therefore we have no figures for those.

4) Are any of these waiting lists closed to further applications?

Answer: No

- 5) How many new council allotment sites were brought into use in 2010? Please give:
- a) number of new sites



Answer: None

b) names of new sites

Answer: None

c) total area of new land in hectares

Answer: None

d) total number of new plots

Answer: None

You are free to use any information supplied to you for your own use, including non-commercial research purposes. However, any other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the copyright owner.

Where the copyright is owned by Mansfield District Council, you must apply to the Council to re-use the information. Details of how you can make an application to re-use the information and the conditions on re-use can be found on our website at www.mansfield.gov.uk

For information where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation, you must apply to the copyright owner to obtain their permission.

I trust that this response satisfies your request. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Anita Bradley on telephone 01623 463051. If you are not satisfied with how your request has been dealt with then you should complain by writing to Mrs Ruth Marlow, Managing Director, Civic Centre, Chesterfield Road South, Mansfield, Nottinghamshire, NG19 7BH.

Yours faithfully,

Jean Hart

JPHart

Admin & Depot Team Leader